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                                              August 2025 
PUBLIC WORKS 

MONTHLY REPORT 
 

NORMAL WEEKLY DUTIES 
• TRASH: Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. 
• PARKS:  Clean parks, Weed whip, and Mow.  
• RECYCLE: Pickup cardboard Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. The trailer 

goes to recycle on Thursdays. 
• WATER: Read water meters on Thursdays. 
• HURF: Clean curb and gutters, Weed whip. 
• SEWER: Repair lines. 

 
 

OTHER PROJECTS 
 

• Water leak on Hampshire 
• Water leak on Verde and 2nd St. 
• Paint “Loading” and “No Parking” areas. 
• New Brake bads on the rear of the F450 
• New rotor and pads on the front of the F150 
• Take the computer for the trash truck up to flag to get a new one, flash the 

old one onto it. 
• Go back and grab new computer in Flagstaff, bring it back and install into 

garbage truck. (All seems well so far). 
• Pull all old tires off the rims and put new tires on for the fire department side 

by side. 
• New fuel filter on the dump truck, check and grease all equipment in the 

yard. 
•  Wrap the windows with plastic on the CO-OP to try and keep the rain out. 
• Form and pour the last drain on Hull Ave. *All Done* 



• Install the new meter at Haunted Hamburger  
• Dig out clogged drain on County. 
• Dig up the regulator on Giroux that services two houses. Got a parts list and 

will change out, also add two valves and a pressure gauge. 
• Cleared out a downed tree at Walnut that was blocking the road. 
• New tires for the F450 and picked up the Side by side from repairs. 
• Reroute and install new sewer pipe from Magnolia down through Jim Romes 

old yard.  
 
Regulators. 
On our weekly regulator checks, Lyle found two copper lines (Giroux and Gulch) 
that had little holes in them. He quickly shut them down and installed new copper 
lines (this is why we do weekly checks). We will be doing our by-annual rebuilds 
in September so there should be a report in next months “Monthly”. 
 


